
Private Well Water and Surface Water Use Questionnaires 
 
The U.S. Air Force recently started a study, called a Remedial Investigation, to examine groundwater and 
surface water uses outside of Pease.  As part of this study, the Air Force’s contractor, Wood 
Environment & Infrastructure Solutions (Wood), is inventorying uses of groundwater (from private 
water wells) and surface water.  
 
Participation in this data collection is voluntary, but encouraged if you have groundwater or surface 
water on your property. Information provided will be helpful in identifying possible impacts from Pease. 
Anyone who routinely uses private well water or surface water (from a stream or spring) on their 
property to water fruit, vegetables, livestock and poultry, or for other non-potable uses, is encouraged 
to complete this questionnaire. If you have any questions about the monitoring program, the Fact Sheet, 
or the Inventory Questionnaire, please contact the project team at 978 614 0329 or e-mail us at 
Pease.RI@woodplc.com. For more information please visit the BRAC Pease website: 
https://www.afcec.af.mil/Home/BRAC/Pease.aspx.  
 
The on-line forms can be accessed either through the BRAC website or the links below: 
 

• Questionnaire A - If your property has not previously been inventoried. 
 

• Questionnaire B - If your property has an existing well and has previously been inventoried. 
 
If you received a letter and have not yet responded to the short questionnaire, please respond either by 
mail or on-line as we are nearing the end of the first data gathering phase. 
 
Further information regarding PFAS in New Hampshire can be found on the NH Department of Health 
and Human Services website at: https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/pfcs/index.htm or on the NH 
Department of Environmental services website at: https://www4.des.state.nh.us/nh-pfas-investigation/. 
The information collected during the inventory will be available to the United States Environmental 
Protection Agency (USEPA), the New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES), and Air 
Force environmental professionals. After evaluation of the information provided, the Air Force and/or 
Wood may contact you for follow-up information or request access to conduct sampling on your 
property. 
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